
 
 

  
ROYAL WOOTTON BASSETT SPORTS ASSOCIATION 

Gerard Buxton Sports Ground, Brinkworth Road, Royal Wootton Bassett, Wiltshire, SN4 8DS 
 Tel: 01793 853880 

 
Kim Prestwood 
Sports Lighting  
Email: sportslighting@hotmail.co.uk     16th September 2022  
 
Dear Kim, 
 

Design and Installation of LED Floodlighting September 2022  

 
I write on behalf of RWB Sports Association to thank you for Sports Lighting’s recent installation of 
LED Floodlighting to our 3G AGP. Your professionalism and customer service through the design, 
quote, and installation enabled the project to progress to time and budget, and the resulting Lux 
levels are better than design. I know you were frustrated that due to the uneven wear of areas of the 
carpet and crumb infill, the pitch appeared to have dark spots and didn’t show off the lighting as 
you’d wish, but the Lux readings demonstrated the true quality of the lighting installed.  
 
We will certainly be in touch again should we be able to progress LED floodlighting upgrade to our 
Stadium Pitch and/or tennis courts. I’m happy to be contacted should any of your prospective clients 
wish me to reference your work.  
 
Kind Regards, 

  
Paul Harrison 
RWBSA Projects Manager (voluntary) 
Email: paulh-rwbsa@posteo.net 
 
 


